Stouder, Heather

From: ksnhh@juno.com ‘

Sent: Sunday, October 04, 2009 9:06 PM
To: Stouder, Heather

Subject: Southwest Farmers Market

Dear Ms. Stouder,

I wanted to express how much | have appreciated the Southwest Farmers Market this year. I'm thrilled to be
able to buy fresh, locally grown produce right here in my neighborhood. Irarely go to other farmers markets
because it's not worth the trouble and time with 3 kids along. But this one is very convenient, and also small
enough that faces become familiar and I get to know the farmers and my neighbors a bit. I hope it can continue
to operate in the future! '

Sherri Swartz, 2402 Prairie Rd, Madison WI 53711
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